

Cathy Mander-Adamas <townclerk@townofbelviderevt.com>

Belvidere Culvert Replacement Project

2 messages

Vermont Agency of Transportation <sbarrett@coibsinc.com> Reply-To: sbarrett@coibsinc.com

To: townclerk@townofbelviderevt.com

Thu, Aug 17, 2023 at 4:17 PM



BELVIDERE VT-109 Culvert Project POSTPONED

The Vermont Agency of Transportation in conjunction with A.L. St. Onge Contractor, Inc. project to replace the aging 48" metal culvert approximately 2 miles south of the VT Route 109 and $\overline{\rm VT}$ Route 118 intersection has been postponed until the 2024 construction season. Unfortunately, due to the worldwide material shortage, the pre-cast box culvert will not be able to be fabricated in the 2023 construction season.

A public meeting will be rescheduled in 2024 prior to any construction activities to begin.

SPECIAL NOTICE: Please email sbarrett@coibsinc.com, reference Belvidere Culvert, if you would like to received weekly project updates via email.

Contact Information:

Name - Stephanie Barrett - Public Information Consultant

Phone - 802-399-7847

Email - sbarrett@coibsinc.com

Visit the Present Views to

